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196,000 reasons to fast track community projects
State Government plans to fast-track five more community building projects worth $862 million would provide another ‘shot in the arm’ for Victoria’s builders and their 196,700 strong workforce. 

Master Builders Deputy Executive Director, Radley de Silva, said Victoria’s 196,700 construction workers and their families would be delighted to hear that the Government is acting to boost their job security. 
“It seems everyday there is more bad news about the Australian economy. Today’s fast tracking announcement is very positive and will help lift the spirits of the Victorian industry and their workforce,” said Mr de Silva.  
“In Master Builders recent Building Trends survey, 72 per cent of Victorian construction companies reported having lost potential projects due to the global financial crisis. If projects delayed in the planning system can be fast-tracked, the negative effects of this downturn can be eased significantly.

“For every million dollars spent on building and construction, $2.9 million dollars is generated in other industry sectors of the Victorian economy. 

“Consequently, any move to unlock investment dollars from the private sector will be good for the construction industry, the broader economy and would be supported by Master Builders.”
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Further information: 
Radley de Silva, Deputy Executive Director, 0402 044 074
Media enquiries: 
Greg Haraldson, Media Adviser, 0438 427 766, gharaldson@mbav.com.au 
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